
SAN GABRIEL PRESBYTERY
MONDAY MORNING UPDATE

March 30, 2020

www.sangabpres.org

www.pcusa.org

www.synod.org
www.pensions.org

NEW THIS WEEK

Reflection from Executive
Presbyter, Wendy Tajima:
Terror and Amazement

Pastoral Care: Resources for
Mental Health and Domestic
Violence

Pastoral Care: Coping Notes

Financial/Employment Issues:
Federal Benefits for
Coronavirus for Employers

National Church: PCUSA
More COVID-19 Resources 3-
29-20

Pastoral Care: Illustrated
Ministry-When You Feel
Anxious Coloring Pages

Please remember in prayer:

​Grace Hispanic Fellowship in
Los Angeles in your Prayers
of the People this week.

SAN GABRIEL DIGITAL
DIRECTORY

We've updated the directory

MEETINGS AND EVENTS
In the Presbytery

Church leaders and clergy Zoom call

Tuesday, 3/31 at 10 am. Join us for

prayer, sharing stories, and ideas.

Click here to join Zoom video chat.
Or call in on your mobile phone
+16699009128,,906806900#
Or on your landline: +1 669 900
9128 and the meeting id is 906
806 900.

PEC, Tuesday 3/31 at 6:00 pm on

Zoom

Just a reminder that the staff is

working from home. You can reach us

via the staff emails listed on our

website. Or call (626) 614- 5964 or

email ally@sangabpres.org to speak

to Rev. Ally Lee.

COMMUNITY AND CHURCH
EVENTS

Check out the San Gabriel Website
for information about ways to help in
the community.

http://www.sangabpres.org
http://www.pcusa.org
http://www.synod.org
http://www.pensions.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/746e53a4501/b24b06aa-7ea9-47a5-b07e-06e1cb2886ce.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/746e53a4501/da921912-1795-483d-a2c4-ae2b6ada7cd5.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/746e53a4501/e9dde89f-4875-4b10-9c0d-7e2decf9ecaa.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/746e53a4501/cfbce507-182e-4366-94a7-d2d80deb2237.pdf
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https://zoom.us/j/906806900
https://sangabpres.org/about/staff/
mailto:ally@sangabpres.org
https://sangabpres.org/responding-to-covid-19/


and you can download it here.

Financial help: If your church
is in danger of not being able
to meet payroll, please
contact Wendy at
wendytajima@sangabpres.org
. She can point to resources
and ways to save money, and
the Executive Commission will
be working on a system for
providing financial help for
churches, utilizing funds from
the Presbytery and the Synod
of Southern California and
Hawaii. The goal is for
churches to avoid if at all
possible any cuts in church
staff compensation, at least
for the short-term.

*Tip clear your history to be sure you are seeing
the most up to date version of the website.

GOOD TO KNOW

Revised Directive from Los Angeles
County 3/21

Setting Up Livestream for Free

2020 Presbytery Minimums

Employment Opportunities

Donate Online to Presbytery
(Shared Mission Giving)
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